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Borak, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PV Program Year 3 Update

Hi Mary Jo,

As we discussed during our meeting regarding PG&E’s PV Program Year 3 Projects in May, I 
am providing notification that the local site review process under GO 131-D is complete for 
West Gates (Fresno County) and Guernsey (Kings County). We have received all ministerial 
permits for these projects and plan to start grading. Grading for West Gates is scheduled to 
start on Monday. An updated presentation is attached.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0318640

mailto:maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov

